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Mr. Rex Hunter
4140 Arlington IN RESPONSE REFER
Richton Park, IL 60471 TO F01A-79-ll2

Dear Mr. Hunter:

This is in response to your letter dated April 4,1979, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
Final Report as to the causa of the SL-1 accident.

In response to your request, the documents identified as AEC Press
Announcement No. E-326 dated September 24, 1962, a memorandum attachment
dated September 5,1962 titled: FINAL REPORT OF THE SL-1 BOARD OF
INVESTIGATION" To: A. R. Luedecke From: C. A. N.elson, and the " Final
Report on the SL-1 Incident, January 3,1961 by the General Manager's
Board of Investigation", are enclosed. Copies of these three documents
are also being placed in the NRC Public Document Room (PDR) located at
1717 H Street, N.W., Washington, D.C.

Sincerely,

f $D
s

- J. M. Felton, Director

/- ' Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administre. tion

Enclosures: As stated
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